PRESS RELEASE LAWSUIT AGAINST 

THE INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE 

The Lawman Organization is filing a class action lawsuit against the IRS for fraud and the misapplication of the Internal Revenue laws. The Complaint and Brief are approximately 55 pages. There are approximately 156 complainants. The suit is scheduled to be filed in U.S. District Court in Lansing, Michigan, on July 21, 2004. There will be an affidavit filed by each complainant, establishing certain facts. There will be several exhibits filed, establishing the wrongful conduct of the IRS and its agents.

The IRS and its agents, including IRS commissioner Mark Everson, have been given several opportunities to respond to or rebut the lawsuit, since January of 2004. The Complaint and Brief were sent to Mark Everson by certified and notarize mail, explaining to the commissioner that if the IRS refused to respond, it shall be construed as fraud:

“Silence can only be equated with fraud where there is a legal or moral duty to speak, or where an inquiry left unanswered would be intentionally misleading. . . We cannot condone this shocking behavior by the IRS. Our revenue system is based on the good faith of the taxpayer and the taxpayers should be able to expect the same from the government in its enforcement and collection activities.” U.S. v. Tweel, 550 F.2d 297, 299. See also U.S. v. Prudden, 424 F.2d 1021, 1032; Carmine v. Bowen, 64 A. 932.

To date, the IRS has not responded.

Copies of the lawsuit are available upon request by emailing charlesconces@juno.com and copies will be made available to the press at the rally in front of the Capitol, starting at 10 am on July 21. The press and public are invited to attend the event. The chairman of the Lawman group, Charles F. Conces, will give a short presentation at that time, outlining the lawsuit. The lawsuit will then be filed in U.S. District court.

Charles F. Conces, 

Chairman, Lawman organization.

